
SGLB Executive Meeting
Monday May 31/21

Chair:  Lesley Durham-McPhee, President
Attending:  Laura Ritchie, Dave Pierce, Carmen Berardi, Elaine Miskimmins

Return To Play:
-return to play will be on Saturday June 5/21 with 5 people per session as
per Covid regulations
-Lesley received a message from the County of Brant saying we are “good
to go” with 5 per session
-the ruling regarding only five people max is a ruling from the OLBA not the
County of Brant
-Lesley has been in touch with the lawyer from the OLBA and Will Bouma
trying to get answers as to why only 5 people allowed on the green with no
satisfactory results as to who has the authority to decide numbers allowed
-Dave will forward Phase One and Two Documentation to Lesley for
distribution to the members
-Lesley, Laura, Tim, Al, Dave, Elaine, Sara,Steve, Ron and Shelley
have all signed up as Monitors and we plan to run sessions Mon, Wed,Fri
and Saturday  10:30-12;00   1:00-2:30   7:00-8:30
-Lesley will make up a schedule for the first ten days as we await further
rulings regarding Phase 2
-Saturday is National Bowls Day.  We will display our banner on the fence
as a show of support and for public awareness!

Marketing Update
-we are currently transitioning the chair of Marketing and Membership from
Dave Pierce to co-chairs Lesley and Elaine
-Dave gave us an update saying that our posters and flyers discussed at
last meeting can be available for distribution at a weeks’ notice
-we discussed the need for some Bowling Buddies, members that will take
new recruits under their care for introduction and instruction and hopefully
they will become welcomed additions to our club



-so far Laura, Dave and Carmen have volunteered and we will need to
have a couple more.  Dave will approach a few members to hopefully help
out
-new bowler sessions to be booked outside of regular scheduled sessions
and so as not to conflict with Tim’s greens keeping!
-Lesley reported that she is still in negotiations with the radio station
regarding ads, hopefully they can agree on the details soon or we will
spend those marketing dollars elsewhere

CMHA Alternatives Proposal
-Lesley’s proposal for 3 sessions free and an OLBA fee of $35 per person
after that was recommended
-groups of 6-10 participants with 2 SGLB members at each session
-executive all agreed that this is a great way to give back to the community
in Phase 2 as long as all Covid requirements are met

Other Business
-Dave will meet with Valeria Salonen outside on her front porch to transfer
the duties of the Treasurer
-Carmen and Lesley will both have access to the SGLB info email

MEETING ADJOURNED


